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HB 2150 A STAFF MEASURE SUMMARY Carrier: Sen. Riley

Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue

Action Date: 05/24/17
Action: Do pass with amendments. (Printed A-Eng.)

Vote: 5-0-0-0
Yeas: 5 - Baertschiger Jr, Boquist, Hass, Riley, Taylor

Fiscal: Fiscal impact issued
Revenue: Has minimal revenue impact

Prepared By: Mazen Malik, Senior Economist

WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
Beginning on January 1, 2018, this measure requires the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to allow manufacturers
or distributors of wine, ciders, or malt beverages to file by electronic means: (1) a statement of the quantity of wine,
cider, or malt beverages produced, purchased, or received; and (2) payment of privilege taxes on such activities.

ISSUES DISCUSSED:
 Efficiency
 Need for law to do this.
 What does it need to be implemented.

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
The amendment pushes the implementation date to July 2019. 

BACKGROUND:
Under current Oregon law, each manufacturer or importing distributor of wine, cider, and malt beverages must file
with the Oregon Liquor Control Commission a statement indicating how much of their product they have produced,
purchased, or received during the previous calendar month and pay applicable privilege taxes. Currently, this filing
and payment system is done on paper. This measure would allow manufacturers or distributors of wine, cider, and
malt beverages to file product statements and pay their privilege taxes electronically starting January 1, 2018.


